





PARISH OF OUR LADY OF THE ASSUMPTION & THE CHURCH OF ST JOHN FISHER

Telephone No. - 0161 643 4210

Friday, 19th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

We write to inform you that the behaviour of some people who use the Church carpark is unacceptable. If you wish to continue using our Church carpark, you need to be respectful of where you are and behave accordingly. Arguments and screaming is unacceptable behaviour.

Furthermore a number of steps have been damaged by vehicles. Damaging Church property, without accepting responsibility, is not the behaviour that we expect as a Catholic community.

Please park sensibly and appropriately in the Church car park and please show consideration to other parents who wish to park. Hopefully there won't be any further need to write to you because if we have any other incidents like this morning, we will withdraw permission to park in our Church car park and lock the gates.

Yours sincerely

Canon Mullins